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To who may concern,

Legislative concept 38 is absolutely unconstitutional and unamerican. 

Putting on more restrictions on good citizens isn't going to stop criminals from breaking the
law. Criminals breaks laws, that's why they are criminals after all. 

Please put a stop to this immediately.

Thank you,
Steven Chang
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